MARIAN CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

166 Marian Avenue, Tamaqua, Pennsylvania 18252-9789

Phone (570) 467-3335 or (570) 668-2225 ext. 2217 • FAX (570) 467-0186

E-Mail: tsheer@mariancatholichs.org

Member of the Middle States Association of Colleges and Secondary Schools Marian High School, Inc.



Dear Parents/ Guardians,

It is time to begin to think about our next school year and reach out to students who are interested in attending Marian Catholic in the fall. It is our hope that we will be welcoming your son or daughter to Marian Catholic High School. Ninety five percent of the our senior classes on average go on to further their education at an institute of high learning or the armed forces, earning scholarships over \$2,100,000. It is our hope that an education here at Marian will be beneficial in gaining those academic scholarships for college for your son or daughter.

If your son or daughter plans to attend Marian in the fall, please complete the registration form and return to school along with a non-refundable check made out to Marian Catholic High School in the amount of \$125.

It is a time of decision. We at Marian welcome any questions you may have that will help to make the decision process a little easier for you. Our mission is to prepare your son/daughter to develop a disciplined work ethic, in a safe environment for an ever changing world that he/she will be entering as a self-sufficient citizen who gives witness to their faith. Thank you considering Marian and for the sacrifices you will make to give your child a Catholic Education.

Respectfully,

Teresa P. Sheer Director of Studies/Enrollment